

Rose Green Infant School Hawkins Close Bognor Regis West Sussex PO21 3LW

Tel & Fax: 01243 262318

Email: office@rosegreeninfant.school

Website: www.rosegreeninfant.school

4th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

Harvest Festival - Tuesday 15th October

Linking with our RE theme for this half term "Helping Others", we will be celebrating Harvest on Tuesday 15^{th} October.

We are asking children in Year 2 to contribute items for a family shoebox gift as part of their RE curriculum this half term. Lists of items that are required will be displayed outside of the Year 2 classrooms and we would like you to sign your child's name next to the item that they would like to donate. A copy of the list is attached for information.

We should be grateful if the children could bring in their donations any time between now and the 25^{th} October so that we can be ready to assemble the shoeboxes in the first week after half term.

Thank you for your anticipated support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Caroline Sugden

Deputy Headteacher







Working Together, to Learn, Achieve and Have Fun! Headteacher: Mrs Sally Dreckmann BEd (Hons) NPQH



